
Rose Hill Elementary School 
Kiss & Ride Renewal 

Rose Hill Elementary has implemented a Kiss & Ride system to dismiss students in the afternoon.  Registered families 

receive a set of cards with an assigned number. This number is assigned by family; all students from the same family 

have the same number. 

In preparation for next school year, we ask families to re-register if you would like to keep the number. You will receive a 

new set of cards during the Rocket Launch in August. 

Please complete the form below to register or re-register your family and keep your assigned number. If your child will 

no longer use Kiss & Ride in the afternoon, please cancel your registration. 

New registration:  

(   )  I want to register my family for school year, 2018-2019. 

(    )  New Kindergartener _______________________________ 

Continue registration:  

(   )  My family is already registered for Kiss & Ride. We want to keep the same number for next school year. 

The assigned number is ________. 

Cancel registration: 

(   )   I want to cancel our registration.  I will no longer be using Kiss & Ride in the afternoons. (You can always re-register 

in the future if needed.) 

Please complete the bottom portion regardless of what you checked above. 

Student name: ________________________________ Current grade ______ Teacher ____________________________ 

Student name: ________________________________ Current grade ______ Teacher ____________________________ 

Student name: ________________________________ Current grade ______ Teacher ____________________________ 

_______________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian’s Name - Printed 

_______________________________________ ___________________________ 
Parent/Guardian’s Signature  Date 


